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MOTION OF THANKS

The information meeting and workshop related to the RRC - 06 for the Administrations of the African countries, Dakar, (Senegal) 25 – 29 April 2005 expresses its in-depth gratitude and sincere appreciation to the Telecommunications Development Bureau (BDT) and the Radiocommunication Bureau (BR), in particular, to Mr. Valery TIMOFEEV, the BR Director, Mr. Kavous ARASTEH, Chairman of the IPG, Mr. Francois RANCY Chairman of the RPG and the Vice-Chairmen of the IPG and RPG, as well as the BR staff Messrs. P.N. HAI, D. BOTHA and B.O. BA for their kind attendance, participation and for the valuable contributions and advice that was provided.

Dakar, 29 April 2005

